From: skw@scottwalker.org

To: Thomas Nardelli

Cc: Kelly Rindfleisch

Subject: Re: Three Issues (one question)
Date: Monday, April 05, 2010 11:52:01 AM

1) I should be leading the meeting.

2) They should meet with Ernie by Thursday - regardless of the letter.
3) Get rid of the MD asap.

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry

From: Thomas Nardelli <thomasnardelli@yahoo.com>
Date: Mon, 5 Apr 2010 09:02:19 -0700 (PDT)

To: Scott Walker<skw@scottwalker.org>

Cc: Kelly Rindfleisch<kmrindfleisch@gmail.com>
Subject: Three Issues (one question)

These can be addressed tomorrow. Enjoy your day.

First: You suggested a meeting be set up with Krelow to meet with Schultze to discuss the
2009 budget surplus numbers on April 12th. It'son your calendar, but | don't recall you
wanting to be a part of that discussion. | thought it was to be Manske and Kreklow with
Schultze. |sthat accurate or do you now want to be a party to that meeting?

Second: John Chianelli and Tim Schoewe have been directed to set a meeting with Ernie
Franzen for no later than Thursday. John hopes the CMS letter will arrive on Wednesday, but
with this being a holiday week, it could be delayed. | asked that they set the meeting time for
late on Thursday, just in case it arrives, but that it's important that they meet to discuss the
reasons for not commenting. John asked if it could include Camelli and | said that would be
okay, if Schoewe has no objection.

Third: Chianelli reports that an MD was hired during his absence from work. The Medical
Director did follow all professional channelsto determine credentials, but failed to Google or
MySpace the individual. It was recently discovered that she has a checkered past and has
done some modeling work. It isn't pornographic, but is quite suggestive (I'm told - | don't
know her name). He apparently models thongs and wasn't forthright in sharing that with staff
prior to her hire as an hourly paid MD at BHD. John isworking with Mark Camelli on a
way to release her without much fanfare. John's is more concerned about having her on staff
and subsequently having her Googled by staff only to learn of her "other life" out side of her
medical work. Apparently she's competent, but even the Medical Director is dismayed that
she has a varied life style outside of her medical profession. John will keep us advised on
how they will proceed. He has also discussed this with Schoewe and Grimes, who have
expressed some reservations.

Tom

128024


mailto:skw@scottwalker.org
mailto:thomasnardelli@yahoo.com
mailto:kmrindfleisch@gmail.com



